
               Warsaw, 6th November 2008 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
 

On behalf of Korea Trade Center – Korea Trade and Investment Promotion 
Agency (KOTRA) – Commercial Section of the Embassy of the Republic of Korea, 
Governor Mr. Kwan-Yong Kim and I would like to extend our sincere thanks and 
appreciation for your participation and support at the Gyeongbuk Korea Products Show 
2008 in Poland from 30th to 31st October 2008. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Tai Sik Lee 
Director 

 


